Allison Waddington

From: Karen and Adrie Konyn <adrienkaren@bigpond.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 29 June 2016 11:47 PM

To: DEER

Subject: Fallow deer

Hello,

My suggestion for the future of Fallow deer in Tasmania are:
Deregulation of the animal.
No seasons no tags just hunt when you want.

We pay an annual fee and deer goes on our game licence. You get caught with a deer and no licence or no
deer on your licence you are charged with poaching.

The current system is a waste of good time and resource for a department that is already under a heavy
workload.

Under no circumstance should there ever be any commercial hunting of deer in this State let the hunters do
what they already do and that's to contrai deer on their chosen property under a sound Property Based Game
Management Plan.

| hope you take my thoughts into consideration and share it with the Council members.

Regards,

Mr Adrie Konyn




